
 
DISTRICT 13 TRAINING ASSOCIATION 

MINUTES 
May 25, 2017 

 
 
Members present:   Dave Kingsbury, Casey Martin, Chris Galiszewski, Gus Bryant, Phil & Judy Whitley and Perry & 
Corinna Jacobs 
 
The meeting was opened by President Dave Kingsbury at 7:55 pm.  The minutes from the previous meeting was read and 
discussed.  Perry Jacobs moved to approve the minutes as corrected, the motion was seconded by Phil Whitley and the 
motion passed. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Chris reported that there is $14,196.76 in the account at this time.  Money is coming in for both 
dues and 2016 fall fire school, and there is still an outstanding balance at this time. 
 
Fall Fire School:  This year’s Fall Fire School is scheduled for October 14-15. 2017.  Dave stated that the TIMS class is 
an 8 hr class scheduled for both Saturday and Sunday.  There was discussion about opening the class to students outside 
fire service such as tow drivers and law enforcement.  We may want to charge non-District 13 people if they want to come 
to the dinner Saturday night.  It was also suggested to have a wildland protection class alternating with TIMS.  This would 
be a non-certified class involving sprinkler placement and wrapping houses to protect from wild fire.  Dave will check 
with USFS and ODF for an instructor.  We will also host a NFPA driver class both days.  We need to check on classrooms 
and a driving area.  Chris will get flyer info emailed and posted to website.  Casey and Corinna will spear head the dinner 
Saturday night.  Tanya will help shop for supplies for dinner and snacks for classes. 
 
DPSST:  Dave had an email from Rocky but wasn’t able to open it. 
 
DLO:  No report at this time. 
 
Proposed Trainings:  Phil Whitley is interested in any burn to learn activities. 
 
Recent Incidents:  Gus reported on the Quail Ridge Motel fire in La Grande.  The after action review revealed the 
difficulties of accountability with all the different responding agencies.  There was also a report of a bearded firefighter on 
the roof that the safety officer missed.  It was a difficult fire and they appreciated all the help from responding agencies.  It 
was suggested to utilize the drone guy as well as controlling his fly area. 
 
The next meeting will be Thursday, June 29, 2017 at 7:00 pm at North Powder. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 9:30 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Corinna Jacobs, Substitute Secretary 
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